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Dear Senators

I'm writing in support of SB 797. | believe this bill will close deadly loopholes in
our gun laws and keep guns out of the hands of criminals and the mentally ill.

We need legislation that will fix those parts of our laws that let domestic abusers
and other dangerous people buy guns. | think SB 797 is a start in that direction.

Let's help police officers do their jobs by having legislation in place that will alert
the police that someone who shouldn't is buying a gun.

We need to do something about the senseless killings of innocent men, women and
children by people who should not own guns. These shootings happen almost every
day. Let's not let them become a normal part of our daily lives.

Please vote YES on SB 797 and let Oregon be a leader in sensible and safe gun
laws.

Thank you,
Jeanie Golino

Portland Oregon.
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